
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS AMENDMENTS:   
 

The proposed revisions to GPBC's Constitution and Bylaws discussed at the 

October 2022 Business Meeting are now ready for you to review.  These 

amendments will be voted on for final approval at the January 25, 2023 

Business Meeting.  Please pick up your copy in the Narthex and review prior 

to our January Business Meeting.  
 

Leslie Belvin 

Constitution Steward 

 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you for having kept my Mom, Katherine Hall, on the prayer list these 

past years she was at Sanders. I, as well as our family, am grateful to all her 

friends at Gloucester Point Baptist for your prayers. No doubt she was     

greeted into God’s Kingdom with “well done good and faithful servant.” 
 

In His Love, 

Forrest  Woodward 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

Please pick up your offering envelopes in the Narthex. 

 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
 

The Personnel Committee will meet after the church service Today. 
 

 

WMU ANNUAL SOUP COLLECTION 

 

The WMU will be collecting cans of soup for the Salvation Army from January 

8th—February 19th.   Please bring cans of soup and place them in the box 

under the WMU bulletin board in the Narthex..  If you have any questions, 

please contact Laraine Sentz. 
 

 

WMU LEADERS: 

 

We have a Council Meeting on Monday, January 16th at 10am at church. 

 

Linda Breaks 

WMU Director 
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